
 
 
January 18, 2018 
House Federal & State Affairs 
HB2411 (2017) & HB (2018)-Proponent 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
My name is Jared Rudy.  I am one of the owners of Norsemen Brewing Company located 

at 830 N. Kansas Ave., Topeka, KS 66608, where we brew and serve craft beer.  I feel that the 
proposed amendment to make legal the activity of contract brewing by microbreweries in the 
state of Kansas would benefit the industry in the state by allowing the participants in the 
industry a new option to bring their products to consumers.  I believe the proposal is positive, 
and ask for support to pass the Bill. 
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